Catanach, David

From: Catanach, David

Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2003 9:35 AM

To: '‘Celeste G Dale'

Subject: RE: Letter Request for Off Lease Metering - Devon State #1, Lea Co., NM

Hi Celeste,

I looked at your letter and it looks like we may need something more. The new surface
commingling rule was recently enacted, and it can be found on our website at
emnrd.state.nm.us. The number is Rule 19.15.5.303. Under part (D) it gives the procedure
and requirements for off lease storage and measurement. Take a look at it and submit the
required data to me. If you have any questions, call me at (505) 476-3466.

DRC

————— Original Message-----

From: Celeste G Dale [mailto:Celeste.G.Dale@conocophillips.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2003 1:19 PM -

To: dcatanach@state.nm.us

Cc: Jack T Lowder; Larry D Leach; cwilliams@state.nm.us

Subject: Letter Request for Off Lease Metering - Devon State #1, Lea
Co., NM

Dear Mr. Catanach,

Please review the attached letter with copy of Commingling Order (2 pgs).
If you wish to discuss, please call 432-368-1667.

(See attached file: Devon Off Lse Request 050703.tif)

Thank you,
Celeste

Celeste G. Dale

Regulatory Analyst

ConocoPhillips Permian Basin Business Unit

4001 Penbrook St., PB-306

Odessa, TX 79762

Phone: 432/368-1667, Fax: 915/368-1237 or 368-1473
E-mail: celeste.g.dale@conocophillips.com



